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 31 January 2023 
 
 
 

Subject: RFP No. RFPHQ2-UNCDF- 97314 
Building of WASH infrastructure in Freetown: 65 water kiosks and 15 public toilets  

 
Dear Potential Bidders,  
 
The Pre-Bid Conference will take place online on February 7, 2023, at 2 pm GMT (Sierra Leone). Instructions 
on how to join will be shared via direct email communication to all those who have sent emails related to this 
Request for Proposal to uncdf.procurement@uncdf.org. Access will be restricted to those whom that have 
communicated to the email address listed above prior to February 7, 2023, at 12:00 PM GMT. Access details 
for the Pre-Bid Conference will be shared by February 7, 2023, at 11 AM GMT. Please address any questions 
related to the Request for Proposal or this notice to uncdf.procurement@uncdf.org.  
 
All public announcements related to this tender will continue to be posted on: https://procurement-
notices.undp.org/view_notice.cfm?notice_id=97314&view=admin  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Procurement Team  
United Nations Capital Development Fund 
 


